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AS A VETERAN AND A DENTIST I AM IN FULL SUPPORT OF PROVIDING HELP 

TO OUR LESS FORTUNATE VETERANS TO RECEIVE DENTAL CARE.I HAVE 

HEARD TOO MANY TIMES FROM TOO MANY VETS THAT DENTAL CARE IS 

NOT A SERVICE FOR MOST.WE SERVE 55,000 VETS IN ROSEBURG FOR 

MEDICAL AND BEHAVIOR HEALTH SERVICES BUT ONLY 3,300 QUALIFY FOR 

MOSTLY LIMITED CARE.THIS BEAUTIFUL VA DENTAL FACILITY GOES 

LARGELY UNUSED.THIS MEASURE WOULD BE A GOOD FIRST STEP TO 

PROVIDING DESERVED CARE TO THOSE THAT SERVED OUR COUNTRY.I 

URGE THE LEGISLATURE TO SEND A MESSAGE TO VETS AND OTHER 

STATES THAT WE HERE IN OREGON HONOR OUR VETS. PLEASE HELP ME 

HELP THEM.RESPECTFULLY, ROBERT J. BRISENO DDS, USN 67-71, CHIEF 

DENTAL OFFICER AVIVA HEALTH,ROSEBURG, ORE 


